December 19, 2015

Happy Holidays to all our friends and families from JJ Swing! We are truly blessed to have such
a wonderful group of people come out and see us play. We appreciate it more than words can
express. Thank you all and God Bless!

New Year's Eve is coming, and JJ Swing will be at Classics V for the big event! Eat, drink, and
ring in the New Year with JJ Swing! Details HERE !!



http://classicsfive.com/new-years-eve-celebration/

